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I have read much of the documentation on your website and attended the public meeting in
Eagle River on January 17.    I am very much opposed to your preferred solution and hope you
will continue to work with Native Village of Eklutna and other stakeholders to find a way to
fully restore the river.  Anything less than full restoration is unacceptable.

Lisa Sinnott
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